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February 2, 2022 22-016

Notification to eService policy owners enrolled in electronic billing 

AIG is moving closer to the launch of a new Life consumer website which will offer an improved online 
experience for our customers, including enhanced premium and billing capabilities. 

As part of this migration to a new platform, the process for electronic billing (eBill) will change. Policy owners 
currently enrolled in eService’s eBill option, who elected to pay their premium electronically through a third-party 
vendor instead of AIG, will no longer be able make that payment once the Life consumer website launches. This 
may impact approximately 30,000 policies, or less.

We have communicated with these policy owners via email, and a physical mailing will also be sent to them. We 
are requesting they enroll in AIG’s Automatic Bank Check (ABC) process in order to maintain recurring premium 
payments. This is a onetime step that will help ensure their payments continue to be received on the day and 
date of their choosing.

The email to policy owners includes a link to instructions for setting up ABC payments through eService.
Click here to view the instructions.

Please see the next page for a sample email that was sent to policy owners 
requesting they enroll in ABC.
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IMPORTANT: If the policy owner does not enroll in ABC payments before March 25, 
they will default to electronic direct billing and receive eBills. 

They will no longer be enrolled in recurring premium payment, and can only pay their 
premium on the website, by phone or by mail.

Page 1 of 2

https://live.cloud.api.aig.com/life/connext-fdm/download/100AicF6FGkgO9MMYvefTIwGZMIOCUT7hP5azgYxZgQ39Mt20KBDqELaJfo81bOujVA2VavqeQHsfuwZXD-DK_9TVg


FOR FINANCIAL PROFESSIONAL USE ONLY - NOT FOR PUBLIC DISTRIBUTION.  ©2022 AIG. All rights reserved.FOR FINANCIAL PROFESSIONAL USE ONLY. NOT FOR PUBLIC DISTRIBUTION

Page 2 of 2

Notification to eService policy owners enrolled in electronic billing


	Slide Number 1
	Slide Number 2

